
      Announcements: 

Donations for Homeless Shelters : Sock Donation for the homeless. Bring in your donations 

(accepting new or gently used) through February 28th. Place them on the “Clothesline” in the Fellow-

ship Hall or the “Laundry Basket” All socks donated will go to the Homeless Shelter of North Iowa. 

YOU can make a Difference! 

90th Birthday: Dorothy Oppermann will be celebrating  on February 3rd. Make her day by sending 

her your good wishes to 1000 N Eiisenhower Apt. 101 Mason City or give her a call at 641-423-6694. 

Sunday School: directly after worship. Starting today Adult Sunday School will be meeting in the 

Friendship room with a video series titled  “Follow”. 

RollingAcresCRC.org  Media Tab  or         @RollingACres.com  

God go before you to lead you, God go behind you to protect you, 

God go beneath you to support you, God go beside you to befriend you. 

Do not be afraid.  

May the blessing of God, the Father, Son and Holy Spirit be upon you 

Do not be afraid. Go in peace to love and serve the Lord. 

Amen  

"The council would like to remind everyone that we have an additional support     system in place with 

the CAP program. If you or someone you know is feeling overwhelmed with the current events going 

on, please don't hesitate to use this          wonderful avenue to talk with a trained professional. Some-

times, just a good  listening ear can make a huge difference. May you all be blessed and safe."   

 

Welcome Guests  

Welcome to Rolling Acres! We are delighted you are here today! If you are visiting, we extend to 

you a special warm greeting and an invitation to return.  


